
Week commencing 22/04/24 
 

                                                                                          Art – flower bombs 

For this week’s art lesson with Miss Rocsik, we made wild flower bombs with compostable materials and wild 

flower seeds. We rolled them all up to take home and plant in our gardens. We look forward to seeing pictures 

of everyone’s gardens.  
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                                                                                               Outdoor learning  

On Friday we all went up to the tennis courts spend the morning doing a range of activities. We had some parachute 

games, bat and ball games and circle games. We took snack with us and had our first outdoor snack of the year.  

        Nursery news

Outdoor Play 

We have been working on making our garden a bit more colourful by painting lots of rocks. This is going to be part of our new 

rockery garden which we will add different small world items in each week. Next week the children have chosen to add bugs in 

to the rockery garden.  

Other Information 

Dates for the Diary 

  

All school walk –  Friday 3rd May - The nursery will join the rest of the school for a whole school walk. 

Parents are welcome to join us on this walk. Please ask staff for details 

Sports Day – Wednesday 5th June 

End of term – Thursday 27th June at 12pm  

 

There will be a nursery graduation for the preschool children in June. We are currently looking at 

dates for this and will update parents as soon as we have this date.              

 

             Nappies and Changing 

If your child is in nappies can you please provide both nappies and wipes for the days your child is in 

nursery. The nursery does not keep spare nappies and wipes.  

              

 

 

 

 


